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From, 04/01/2021

The Principal
Santhigiri College of Computer Sciences
Vazhithala

principal@santhigiricollege.com

To,

The Academic Council
Mahatma Gandhi University
Priyadarshini Hills
Kottayam
Subject:Need of Svllabus Revision

Dear Sir/Madam,
We, at Santhigiri College of Computer Sciences, would like to bring to your attention the

need for a revision of the current syllabus of the programme.

1.Bachelor’s Degree Programme in Computer Applications

2.B.Com Degree Programme (Model II)

3.Bachelor of Business Administration

As your affiliated college, we have noticed that our students are facing difficulties in
keeping up with the pace of the rapidly changing industry due to the outdated syllabus.

We request your kind consideration in revising the syllabus to include the latest industry
trends, technologies, and advancements. This will enable our students to be better equipped and
trained to meet the challenges of the ever-changing industry.

We would appreciate it if you could provide us with a tentative timeline for the revision
process and any additional information or requirements that we may need to comply with.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. We look forward to your response and hope
for a positive outcome.

Sincerely,

fﬂ WJ\“,@/J/Z

Principal. /
Fr. Paul Parakattel CMI
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